OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL
GOLAGHAT DIVISION:::::

PECIFIC RECOMMENDATION OF DFO, G

The proposed diversion of Forest land of
Golaghat Division.The diversion of forest land T

nos of well KSDA and KSDD from existing si

required to drill new wells. Forest clearance fOr

existing land is still in use of ONGC.

KSDD, Cinnamara, Jorhat is hereb

user agency. Further requisition for the Forest 1

development of project.

Scanned with CamScanner



